e Jim DesLisle moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:12, seconded by Lisa Rocheleau and
approved by unanimous consent.

Submitted: Gary McDonald

The purpose of the Capital Planning Committee is to study capital (tangible assets and projects)
spending requests with a dollar value greater than $15,000. The committee is charged with
preparing annual capital spending recommendations to be submitted to the board of selectmen
and advisory board and to be published in the advisory board booklet. The committee is also
charged with developing a long-range capital plan of at least five years.



